
 

 

 

 

 

 

28th September 2023 

 

Year 4 Hobgoblin Theatre morning – Monday 13th November 2023  

 

Dear Parents and carers,  

On the morning of Monday 13th November, Hobgoblin Theatre Company will be coming into 
school to perform an interactive play,’ Perseus and Medusa’. Following the performance, 
they will hold a drama workshop where children will be engaged in a variety of activities 
based on the Greek theme. 

We can’t wait for Hobgoblin Theatre Company to return to Frimley in November! Their 
interactive play blends action and discussion to fully immerse our children in the story. As 
well as watching the play the children will also get the chance to discuss the action they are 
watching in ‘interactions’ with the actors throughout the show. It will support our learning 
for this half term, acting as a platform for some exciting learning opportunities.  

In order to run this exciting event, we will require a donation of £6. Please could payments 
be made by Friday 10th November using SCOpay.  

Kind Regards,  

Year 4 team 

 

 

 

 

 


